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7th December 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

Christmas Dinner

On Thursday 15th December, we will be having our school Christmas dinner. In order to

prepare for this, we will need numbers of children that will be having a dinner by Friday 9th

December.

Children in Reception – Year 2 will qualify for a free school meal. All children from Nursery

and years 3 – 6 will be charged as normal via ParentPay.

Please click on the link below and complete the form by Friday 9th December to indicate if

your child will be having a school dinner.

https://forms.gle/tg9kxtCCt7zPcRid8

Best wishes,

Ms Bowring (Headteacher)
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